
 
 

 

 

 

 

FREE ACTIVITIES FOR YOUR CHILD 
 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Your child is currently in receipt of The Mayfield Offer for the rest of this school year – this entitles him/her to 

receive TWO FREE ACTIVITIES – one musical and one non musical, of his/hers choice.  Also, if your child is 

currently in Year 5 the residential trip in October 2023 will be fully funded. 

 

At some point in the last 6 years your child has been in receipt of Free School Meals.  You may be aware that all 

schools are given funding to support this group of children.  The funding is aimed at supporting the children 

academically and also to access extra curriculum provision. 

 

The Mayfield Offer in detail: 

 

1. Free access to one instrument tuition or musical club in school (to a maximum of £350 per year) AND  

2. Free access to one non musical club in school (to a maximum of £230 per year) 

AND  

3. If your child is currently in Y5, the full cost of the residential trip in October 2024  

 

You will find all our club and music information on our website under Extra Curricular Activities - Please contact 

the club provider directly to secure a space for your child and complete all their relevant registration forms.  

You will need to inform the club provider that your child is receiving The Mayfield Offer.  It would be much 

appreciated if you can let me know which clubs your child has taken up by contacting me on the below email 

address. 

 

We are very excited about widening opportunities and if your child is not already involved in these activities we 

hope they will take some/all of them up.  

 

Please feel free to contact me on kchallis@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk if you have any queries or you can contact me via 

the school office. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

Ms Kate Challis 

School Business Manager 

 

mailto:kchallis@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk

